
Painting Group April 2025 Write Up 
 
The heady quantity of seven of us met for the April meeting, so Anne had a right royal greeting 
as she returned after her operation! We welcomed another new member, Stephen Roberts, to 
our group,who was looking forward to painting with a tutor led group, so he could resume one of 
his hobbies after a couple of year's lapse. 
Anne had a tree lined landscape planned for us, and she took it through us step by step….wet 
on wet….wet on dry and dry on dry! The build up of hues from pale to dark is imperative to give 
a painting  depth…and it's not as easy as it sounds. All  paintings produced were totally unique 
to us, as always, and a very productive session had by all. 
 

 

 

 
 



 
 

 
 
 



 
 

 


